
 

 
 
 
Best friends. 
 
 
 
 
With the support of many, Jean-Paul and his museum have 

been given some leeway again and with it new energy and 
inspiration. 

 
Museum Romagne 14-18 (restricted) open again! 
 
For the right expectations, please pay attention to the 

following: 

- A visit to the museum is fine and safe, but unfortunately for 
now, only by appointment via info@romagne14-18.com; 

- Visitors must bring the mandatory masks themselves and 
disinfect their hands on arrival and departure. Disinfectant gel is 
available; 

- It is still possible to have a drink, unfortunately you cannot 
have  a (small) meal. It's fine to bring your own lunch. This can be 
enjoyed with a drink in the restaurant or in the museum garden. 

Small snacks such as biscuits, chips or muffins are available; 
- 'Guided tours' are again possible, with a maximum of 10     

people and also by appointment only. 
Thank you for your understanding! 
 
Future developments 
 
Below briefly some activities that require a different approach, 

especially in connection with the limitations caused by the 
coronavirus. Modern audiovisual technology will play an important 
role in this. 

 
Websites and film recordings 
 
The foundation is busy with the websites of the Friends and 

Musée 14-18 foundation. 
At the beginning of August, professional film recordings will be 

made in the museum and in the Romagne area for the website, 
social media and marketing, including at the site of Butte de 
Vauqouis, Montfaucon and some special war cemeteries. 

 
Jean-Paul will be going out with TV producer Huub Stapel for a 

day soon. He is busy recording his TV program 'Langs de Maas' 
(Along the river Maas) as he did with the successful series about 
the river Rhine. Jean-Paul de Vries will act as his guide in the 
Verdun section. 
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Education 
 
 
 
 
Now that the schools cannot come to Romagne for the time 

being, Jean-Paul goes to the schools with Romagne 14-18 with the 
museum in 'box form' or via live streaming. He then gives a lecture 
in which the students  will be taken to the First World War with a 
fascinating story. 

When schools are interested, they can register for a try-out. 
Of course we will not forget the Romagne 14-18 college tour. 
Within short we can report a bit more about the design and the 

costs. 
 
 
 
And then this: 
Rob Leenheer, a regular visitor to the museum for many years, 

recently joined the board. With Rob and his extensive network, we 
are investing in more marketing knowledge, creativity and 
increasing the awareness of Museum Romagne 14-18 through 
broad social media. 

 
 
Do you want to know more? 
Mail us via info@friendsofromagne14-18.com 
 
Sincerely, 
Board of the Friends of Romagene foundation 14 - 18 
 


